
Hello Families!

We are very much looking forward to seeing all of our students back on campus on Thursday,
August 10th! Here is a list of the supplies your 5th grader will need this year:

2 packs of printer paper
3 notebooks
3 folders
2 packs of pencils
1 pack of dry erase markers
1 pair of scissors
1 box of crayons or colored pencils
1 pack of Sharpie fine tip pens
1 pack of Sharpie medium tip pens
1 box of tissue

Thank you so much and we’ll see you soon!

Sincerely,
5th Grade Team


